
My Thanks!

      I want to thank all the beta testers (Byron Barker, Lofty Becker, Dee Forsythe, Jerry Fox, Conrad 
Gempf, Randy McElligott, Michael O'Henly, Ralph Robie & Kent Wrede) for testing, suggestions and help. 
I couldn't have done it without you!

I also want to thank One Step Beyond for the code to get and check for the “HotKeys”.


